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I. The Executive Summary 
In 2009-2010, members (Drs. Richardson and Clayton) of the UNA Institutional Animal Care and Use Committee (IACUC) toured the animal housing facility for research on vertebrate animals (salamanders) being conducted by Dr. Glen Marvin.  The appropriate documents were completed and filed following this tour.  Dr. Marvin’s application for housing and research on vertebrate animals was approved in 2007-2008.  No application for research on vertebrate animals was received by the IACUC for review during the 2009-2010 period.  No change in the committee's charge is recommended at this time. 


II. The Committee’s Charge 

1. To review compliance with and administer the Public Health Service Policy on the Care and Use of Laboratory Animals.

2. To examine the Public Health Service Policy on the Care and Use of Laboratory Animals annually for policy changes.

3. To propose changes in University practices relating to laboratory animals. 

III. Committee Meetings 

The Committee [Drs. Terry Richardson (Chair), Lisa Clayton (Vice-Chair), Richard Hudiburg, and Pricilla Holland (ex-officio), and Mr. Andy Taylor] carried out the committee’s charge exchange of electronic mail because we did not need a committee meeting this year.  The chair, Dr. Lisa Clayton, and Dr. Terry Richardson conducted the yearly inspection of salamanders in Dr. Glen Marvin’s laboratory.  The lab report was sent out over email and in campus mail to the committee.   
IV. Committee Actions and Accomplishments 

The Committee inspected Dr. Glenn Marvin’s salamander holding facility to insure that vertebrate animals being used for research were being treated with respect and cared for humanely and safely.   
V. Formal Recommendations

The ACUC did not have any formal recommendations at this time.
VI. Future Objectives

• Elect a new chairperson for IACUC for 2010-2011 academic year. 

• Review research proposals that involve the use of vertebrate animals in the laboratory.  
• Inspect the facilities of those projects that have been approved by the ACUC using forms B and C.
VII.  Meeting Agenda and Minutes
•There was not a formal committee meeting held this year.  We did not have any new business.  The chair, Dr. Lisa Clayton, and Dr. Terry Richardson completed a yearly inspection of  Dr. Marvin’s salamander laboratory and emailed the report to the committee.   

